
October 19, 2021 
  
Dear Placentia Library District Patrons:  
 
We hope you and your families are doing well and perhaps enjoying the fall season (apple 
picking or pumpkin baking yet?). 
 
We wanted to provide you with an update on the mask mandate. At last night’s board 
meeting, our Trustees authorized the removal of mask requirement for fully vaccinated 
individuals, effective immediately. Our team truly appreciates your cooperation throughout 
the various re-opening phases as our commitment to protecting our team and you remains 
unwavering.  
 
We wish everyone continued joy as you imagine, innovate, and be inspired with the creative 
programs our team has developed for you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jeanette Contreras 
Library Director 


